
2020-03-05 Report no. 8/2020: Change of the Fitch rating status.  
 
The Management Board of ING Bank Śląski S.A. hereby give notice that on 5 March 2020 Fitch Ratings 
(“Fitch”) has placed the IDR rating for ING Bank Śląski S.A. Under Criteria Observation (UCO) with an 
upgrading option. The rating will be reviewed as soon as practicable and in any case within six months.  
 
In their announcement Fitch stated that the rating was changed due to the revised rating criteria 
published for banks on 28 February 2020. 
 
Legal grounds: Article 17.1 of Regulation (EU) No. 596/2014 of the European Parliament and of the  

Council of 16 April 2014 on market abuse (MAR). 


